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What are the NFPA 70E updates?

Who is impacted by the changes?

The NFPA 70e updates span changes to training, PPE, documentation, labels, and job hazards. NFPA 70E makes changes to
the requirements every three years. These changes could result in a change to your arc flash assessment and will result in a
change to your safety manual and training. If your facility or job site has had any major changes or upgrades, it’s important to
understand how the updates affect it.

All companies where employees are working in the vicinty of 
energized systems and may be exposed to electrical hazards 
should adopt the new standard and update their safety programs 
accordingly. It is also recommended that employees receive training 
every three years in line with the NFPA updates.

Our Arc Flash safety policy and training solutions have been updated
to meet the current standard for NFPA 70e (2021 Revision), and are
available in both English and Spanish, including:

Arc flash incidents are not 
uncommon. Every year 30,000 
arc flash incidents result in:

400 Fatalties

866-317-0351
Call for more information

How we help

2,000 Hospitalizations

7,000 Burn Injuries

Arc Flash Policy for IIPP Safety Manuals

Arc Flash Policy for HSE Safety Manuals

Arc Flash & Electrical Hazard Safety Meetings

Arc Flash Online Training

Arc Flash DIY Training Kit 


